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Zone Swimming Carnival 

Congratulations to our team that went to the Zone Swimming Carnival last Friday. All students who went 

tried hard, did their best and were proud representatives of Lane Cove Public School. I was very proud of 

the way they all participated and represented us all so well. My thanks to Ms Ilic and Mr Russell for their 

leadership in the Zone PSSA and Ms Edwards and Ms Falzon for their assistance on the day.   



Harmony Day and National Day of Action Against Bullying 

This year we will be holding both of these days together on Friday 19 March 2021. Harmony Day is a day 

to celebrate the cultural, language and religious diversity at Lane Cove Public School. We have 52 

languages other than English spoken in homes in our school community. This is something we should be 

proud of and celebrate. Students are invited to come to school on Friday dressed in something orange 
or something representing their cultural background.  

Teachers and students will also be taking part in activities on this national day of action to say no to 

bullying and violence.  Teachers will reinforce with students the message of what bullying is, that it is 

unacceptable, what students should do to prevent and deal with bullying and the importance of 
reporting bullying behaviour. 

Working Bee 

 

Thank you to the many volunteers who braved the weather and came to the working bee on Sunday. 

There were a great number of families who came along to help. The group got through a huge amount 

of work for the day. The front garden on the Longueville Road retaining wall was weeded, planted with 

Moraya Peniculata and then mulched. The P&C storage areas were cleaned out, resources consolidated 

and room made available for the storage of music instruments. Lost property was also sorted and folded 

and is ready for people to come and claim. Again I thank everyone who came along in such wet weather 

and in particular to the new grounds convenor, Kim Phillips for his coordination of the day. Thank you to 
the following families: 

Davis family 



Forest and Hall family 

Heaney family  

Patterson and Mildwater family 

Torkamen and Aryaie family 

Thomas family 

La Fontaine and Baggie family 

Lim family 

Quiroz family 

Wang and Tan family 

Siviour family 

Wallis family 

Phillips family 

Terry McKinnon | Principal  

 

 

National Day of Action Against Bullying and Violence 

This Friday is the National Day of Action Against Bullying and Violence. Students have been engaging in 

work throughout the week, to increase their understanding of what bullying is, how to prevent bullying, 

how to be a good friend and the steps needed to report bullying. Please find in this e dition of the Loop 

some family fact sheets that can be found on the National Day of Action Against Bullying and Violence 
website. 

 

https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/preventing-bullying/national-day-of-action-against-bullying-and-violence
https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/preventing-bullying/national-day-of-action-against-bullying-and-violence


Beck Myors | Deputy Principal  

Harmony Day - Friday 19th March 2021 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

 

Lane Cove Public School will be celebrating Harmony Day this year on Friday 19th March.  

To celebrate Harmony Day and cultural diversity at Lane Cove Public School, children are encouraged to 

come dressed in cultural dress or in school uniform with one piece of orange clothing (e.g. T-shirt, scarf, 
ribbon) on this day.  

Classroom teachers will also be discussing the significance of Harmony Day with the students during 

Harmony Week (Week 8). 

Thank you for your support of the SRC Harmony Day project.  

 

Kind Regards,                                                                                                

SRC Committee                                                                                                           

 

Knockout Cricket 

On Wednesday 10th March, Lane Cove PS played our Round 2 match against Artarmon PS at Thomson 
Oval. (Round 1 was a BYE). 

Lane Cove won the toss and fielded first. Artarmon were bowled out on the final ball of the innings for 

116. All of our bowlers performed well with Oliver. M taking 2 wickets. There were 3 run outs and some 

excellent catches, which shows our fielders were ready to pounce! 

In reply, Lane Cove got off to a strong start with a 60 run opening partnership between Rehan R (41 
retired) and Oliver M (31). Henry S finished the game off with some big hitting in his innings of 28 no.  

The game was played in an excellent spirit and fortunately the weather was kind to us.  

Thank you to the parents who assisted with transport and with scoring duties. Without you there would 
be no game! 

Congratulations boys on a great win and we all look forward to our Round 3 match in the coming weeks. 



 

Stephen Keel | Cricket Coordinator 

 

The KO Cricket Team 

Henry S (Capt), Oliver M (VC), Rehan R, Ewan A, Xavier C, Oliver D, James S, Alfie R, Ari L, Peadar L, Raffi 
M, Ryan M,  Anton H (absent). 

 

 

As Mr Mckinnon mentioned, we had a very productive Working Bee last Sunday.  Despite persistent and 

at times heavy rain, a fantastic bunch of parents and a few happily soaked children achieved a great 

deal.  Much planting was done along the Longueville Rd fence and there was a heroic amount of rubbish 

cleared out of the P&C Storage areas.  Thank you to the parents, the kids and also to the McKinnon 
family for all pitching in to help our school look its best. 

The P&C General Meeting is on tonight, Tuesday 16th March, on Zoom, from 7 pm.  Everyone is 
welcome.  This is a great way of getting to know what is planned for the school and having your say.    

The Zoom Link for the P&C General Meeting 

is: https://au01web.zoom.us/j/65304044395?pwd=RFp6Q2t4WjM3emwxQ1kyM28xV29Vdz09 

We will be holding the next Fairway Flicks Family Movie Night at Lane Cove Golf Course on THURSDAY, 

1st April, the last day of Term 1.  This time we will have food trucks available prior to the film, for your 

https://au01web.zoom.us/j/65304044395?pwd=RFp6Q2t4WjM3emwxQ1kyM28xV29Vdz09


convenience.  The movie is Paper Planes, a heart-warming Australian film about a boy with soaring 
dreams to win the World Paper Plane Championship. 

Tickets are available via this link: http://trybooking.com/BPTRY 

Please note: Tickets are not refundable.  However, if the event is cancelled due to inclement weather, a 

full refund will be issued. Also, refunds for the last Fairway Flicks Event, on Saturday 20th February, must 
be requested by email by Wednesday, 17th March. 

 

Darshini Heaney | LCPS P&C President 

http://trybooking.com/BPTRY


president@lanecovepublicpandc.org.au 

 

 

Our lunch Special this week is Chicken/Vegetarian Fried Rice, $5.70, made by Pho Sam. BOTH dishes 
include egg. 

Wraps are back on the menu with chicken, ham, or salad options. 

Introducing Kailee McDonald as our Convenor. Welcome aboard and thank you for giving your time to 
the Canteen.  

Volunteer shifts are listed on signup, via this link:https://signup.com/go/tCMZVPx 

We are still looking to fill the shift this Thursday. 

 

Have a great week everyone! 

 

Em Patterson | Canteen Convener  

https://president@lanecovepublicpandc.org.au/
https://signup.com/go/tCMZVPx


 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 

Well done again to Senior Strings 2020! Your ASBOF Silver Award arrived and is proudly on display in the 

school office! 

We're waiting on further information  regarding 2021 dates and festivals and will update as we can. 

Have a great week everyone!  

The Music Committee  |  lcpsmusicnsw@gmail.com 

mailto:lcpsmusicnsw@gmail.com


 

 

 



 



 



 



 

 


